
 

Modern Slavery Statement 2019  

 

Within Ann Mason Care we provide support to customers with long term physical 
disabilities, we support older individuals. The care being provided is either funded 
through Local Authorities or Customers can pay privately.  

We fully recognise the seriousness of the issues in relation to modern slavery and 
human trafficking and most importantly the impact this has on its victims.  

Our statement outlines our procedure for the year ahead.   

We have a commitment to tackle modern slavery in its business and supply chains. 

Whilst we are confident that the robust recruitment and the thorough identity checks 
that we always complete will ensure modern slavery is not present in our business.  

Our commitment throughout the company is to 

Raise awareness of the concerns of modern slavery and provide training for workers 
to enable them to recognise a cause for concern.  

We will ensure staff are fully aware of what to follow if they suspect a case of modern 
slavery or human trafficking in terms of notifying which relevant authorities and to 
obtain the appropriate support for the victims. 

We ensure that our suppliers have the same ruling of adapting a zero tolerance to 
Modern slavery and have a policy that would be available to us. 

We are aware of the signs which may indicate a case of Modern Slavery  

.. 

The introduction of compulsory training for all our support staff we will add to our 
safeguarding policies and procedures we have in place to enable us all to keep the 
people we support safe and free from any type of exploitation. 

 


